
Montgomery Township Police 

Child Fingerprinting 

At Old Navy 

801 Bethlehem Pike 

North Wales Pa. 

September 30th, 11a.m.—4p.m. 

The Montgomery Township Police will provide free child fingerprinting at the Old 

Navy store on September 30th.  Parents will receive a copy of their child’s finger-

prints to file away for emergency use.  The Montgomery Township Police depart-

ment does NOT store or save these fingerprints.   

Questions 

Contact Officer Robert Johnson 

Phone:215-362-2301 

Email: rjohnson@montgomerytwp.org 


